
The Board at its meeting of Wednesday, May 28, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff 
report, as follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Confirm approval to proceed with the unbudgeted cable replacement project, estimated    
at $2,782,000.00 in conjunction with the City’s Prince Edward Viaduct pier (PEV)               
rehabilitation; and 

2. Forward this report to the City of Toronto for Council approval”. 


